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It’s almost the end of the year already!  
Year 6 have continued to work hard and 
have been busy practising their end-of-year 
production.   

Year 6 team: Miss Cooper, Miss Dove, Mrs. 
Harris and Miss Goodworth.  

 

English     

This term, Year 6 have been creating their 
own adverts.  The children designed their 
own brand of footwear and then 
incorporated persuasive language features 
into their advertisements.  Following on from 
this, the children looked at comic strips.  
They learned about how different features 
impact the reader.  

 

Mathematics   

In mathematics, we began the term by looking 
at statistics.  The children learned how to 
read and construct line graphs and pie 
charts.  We then moved on to study algebra 
and ratio and proportion. 

 

Science   

Our science topic this term has been 
‘Evolution and Inheritance’. We began by 
looking at inherited features and variation.  
We then studied various plant and animal 
adaptations.  Following this, we moved on to 
learn about the fossilisation process and even 
had a go at creating our own fossils!  

Year 6 Newsletter 

 

 PE 

During P.E. this term, both classes have 
enjoyed taking part in a series of different 
athletic sports. 

 

Art     

In art, Year 6 have been busy designing 
and creating props for the end-of-year 
production.  The children have used their 
artistic skills to papier mache and paint 
some fantastic pieces.  This has also given 
them the opportunity to develop their team-
working skills.  

 

History 

In history, the children have learned about 
William Shakespeare and his impact as a 
playwright.  They have enjoyed reading 
some of his plays in comic book form. 

 

 

The children should be very proud of their 
hard work and their achievements this year. 

We would also like to thank all the parents 
and carers who have supported the children 
throughout the year and for coming to watch 
them graduate and perform. 

Good luck for Year 7 and best wishes for 
your future success! 

Year 6 Team 

 

 

Home Learning 
In our year 6 home 
learning, we have 
continued to practise our 
maths skills and refine 
our reading skills with 
comprehension booklets. 
 
Spellings 
Year 6 have worked hard 
to learn their spellings 
throughout the year.  This 
was clear when it came to 
taking part in the school’s 
first Spelling Bee 
competition.  Well done 
everyone! 
 

 
 

Reading Books 
Please make sure that 
reading books and reading 
diaries are brought into 
school every day!  
 
All books must be returned 
before the end of the 
term. 


